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A big thank you to all staff, students, parents and 
community who have made me feel so welcome in my 
first week! 
Tinonee is a beautiful school, offering very dynamic and 
supportive programs to students Kindergarten to Year 
6. 
 
One of our major focuses in our School Plan is ‘Visible 
Learning’. Our launch to students took place this week, 
with a great response. Our focus is ‘What Makes a 
Good learner?’ Learning Intentions and Success criteria 
and learning about why we learn what we do at school. 
Students will become empowered learners, knowing 
and understanding their own data and continual 
progression. Teachers will engage in substantial 
professional learning to become adaptive experts and 
differentiate classroom practice according to all 
students’ needs. Very exciting things to come! 
 
The Law has changed and some new information has 
come through… 

• Children under 16 years of age are now legally 
allowed to ride on footpaths. This is so they do 
not have to navigate traffic on busy roads. It is 
also a great opportunity to discuss rights and 
responsibilities of riding on footpaths, 
consideration of others and the dangers of 
driveways 

• The minimum age to open an account on 
Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Pinterest, 
Tumblr, Kik, and Snapchat is 13. For Vine, 
Tinder and Yik Yak it’s 17. YouTube requires 
account holders to be 18, but a 13-year-old can 
sign up with a parent’s permission. 

 
As parents and carers, please check your child’s devices 
to ensure their safety in using apps. Social media can 
very quickly become stressful and ugly when what is 
read can be interpreted in a variety of ways. 
 
Have a great week. 
Karen Austin  
Principal 

  
 

 
 
8th Aug       Zone Athletics Carnival 
10th Aug    Education Day commences at10am 
23rd Aug   School Photo Day 
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Fundraising - Thank you to all the families that 
ordered pies from our pie drive. Your support is 
greatly appreciated and all the students will have fun 
learning to type on the new program. 
 We will be holding our Father's Day Stall the last 
week in August. More details to follow. 
 A school Disco will be held this term also so please 
keep an eye out for more information on this 
upcoming event. 
 
Uniform Shop - Open on Friday mornings from 
8.30am - 9.30 am. If you cannot make it to school on 
this day you can always leave an order at the school 
office or order through Flexi school. All orders will be 
filled on the Friday and either given to you child or 
can be held at the office for collection. 
 
Term 3 P&C Meeting Dates 
Tuesday August 21st and September 18th 
Meetings start at 6.30pm in the school Library. 
(approx. for 1 hour) 
 Our P&C is small but do big things for our school.   
Without a P&C the school will lose vital extra support 
and funds.  
New members are always welcome. Some of our 
current members will be moving on to High School 
next year so it is vital that we gain new members to 
keep our P&C viable. 
Please consider coming along and seeing what we 
do. 
Tammie Tang 
P&C President 

P & C NEWS 
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CANTEEN 

It’s looking like a busy term with Education week approaching 
quickly. On the 10th August we will be helping celebrate Education 
Week with a tasty BBQ lunch for Parents and Students.  Children 
and parents may order any of the following items: 
 * Homemade Rissole Sandwich  $3.00 
 * Sausage Sandwich   $2.60 
 * Chicken Kebab    $2.50 
 * Fruit Juice Popper   $1.20 
 * 600 ml Water    $1.50 
Please look for the order form coming home with this Newsletter. 
Kindly attach each order to a bag and have them back to school by 
Thursday 9thAugust at latest. 
 
As this is one of the biggest days on the Canteen Calendar, could I 
please ask that parents please try and avoid late orders on the 
Friday morning. This creates a lot of extra work for all on an 
already busy day. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
New Products to try! 
You may have already heard that we have $1 Hot Chocolate cups 
for Recess plus the kids can now order Jaffles for lunch in either 
Spaghetti & Cheese or Creamed Corn & Ham flavours! only $2.70 
 
Unfortunately there is a couple of minor menu price rises to look 
out for, mainly due to the new bottle recycling cost:  New prices 
are as follows: 
 
Flavoured Milk    now $2.00 
Berri Fruit Juice    now $2.00 
Up n Go milk drink   now $2.00 
Milo Active 8   now $2.00 
Glee cans   now $2.20  
 
Plus 
Chicken Dino’s (4 pack) now $2.20 each 60c   
 
Being the beginning of Term, I have a new Volunteers Roster 
drawn up. This term we have vacancies on most days.  If you’re 
interested, please give myself or the School a call. There are also 
times where due to sickness we need a fill in at short notice. Again, 
if you know someone that might like to be involved please let us 
know. 
 
Volunteers for next week   
Friday 3rd  Michelle, Bronwyn & Vicki Help needed please 
Monday Kerryanne & Sylvie 
Tuesday Liz & Kelly 
Wednesday Rosalind Bonsor & Michelle 
Thursday Cathy Harris & Denise Lester 
Friday 10th  Michelle, Bronwyn & Vicki     
Extra help needed for the BBQ please 
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The NED Show  
What an entertaining and educational time we had at the 
NED Show. Our presenter, Nate, took the children on an 
adventure to help “a new student” find his growth 
mindset when starting at school. Developing a positive 
mindset to learning links in beautifully with our school’s 
visible learning journey. Prior to the show we launched 
our visible learning journey with the students, so the NED 
show was a fantastic reinforcer of what is needed to be a 
good learner. 
We showed perseverance in climbing the highest 
mountain in the world (Never give up), we gave each 
other courage to dig deeper on the treasure island 
(Encourage others) and persisted to help an alien fix this 
rocket (Do your best). The story was told using yo yo 
tricks along with some pretty cool magic tricks. 
We will be using the NED principles as part of our whole 
school focus on helping students to develop these 
necessary skills to have appositive learning attitude. the 
students have been practising their skills with the yo yos, 
which give them the chance to  Never Give Up, 
Encourage Others and Do Your Best! 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

CANTEEN CLOSURE 
Due to electrical work being carried out in the 
canteen on Monday 6th August there will be only 
hot food available for sale.  No sandwiches or wraps 
will be made.  There will be no recess available. 
ZONE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
Notes were sent home the last week of term 2. If 
your child is attending the carnival please ensure 
notes and money are returned to school as soon as 
possible. 
 

EDUCATION WEEK OPEN DAY 
Our Education Week Open Day will be held on 
Friday 10th August.  
Visible Learning will be launched in the Library at 
10am followed by Open Classrooms from 10.15am 
and Morning Tea at 11:00 am.  
Education Week Assembly will then be held at 
11.30am in the hall. 
We look forward to seeing everyone on this special 
occasion. 
 

 


